
 
 
 
 
 

United States Bankruptcy Court 
District of Connecticut 

 
Notice Regarding Operations During Lapse in  
Appropriations/Partial Government Shutdown 

 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE, during the continuation of the 

lapse in appropriations/partial government shutdown, all divisions of 
the United States Bankruptcy Court for the District of Connecticut will 
continue to operate under its normal schedule. 

 
 All proceedings and deadlines remain in effect unless otherwise 
advised or ordered by the Court. Case Management/Electronic Case 
Files (CM/ECF) will remain in operation for the electronic filing of 
documents with the Court. 

 
 

 
Myrna Atwater 
Clerk of Court 
January 9, 2019 


